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June 27, 2019 
 
Mr. Will Handsfield 
Bicycle Program Specialist 
District Department of Transportation 
55 M Street SE, Suite 500 
Washington, DC 20003 
William.Handsfield2@dc.gov  
 

RE: Request for the District Department of Transportation to Complete a Follow-
Up Study of the New Bike Lanes on K Street, Water Street, and Wisconsin Avenue 
NW 

 
Dear Mr. Handsfield, 
 
On June 3, 2019 ANC 2E held its regularly scheduled public meeting, which was properly 
noticed and attended by six commissioners, constituting a quorum. At this meeting the 
Commission adopted the following resolution by a vote of (6-0-0) with regard to the above-
referenced matter: 
 

ANC 2E reminds the District Department of Transportation (DDOT) that, as part of its 
support of Notice of Intent (NOI) #17-67-PSD, an evaluation of the conditions on K 
Street and Water Street between 27th Street and 34th Street NW was to be conducted 
within six months of the completion of the installation of the cycletrack. The ANC 
requested that DDOT objectively evaluate the conditions, with a particular focus on 
ensuring that the users of the roadway, including, but not limited to, cyclists and 
pedestrians, are being provided a safer environment for use than what existed prior to the 
installation and that traffic operations have been improved. 

 
The request for such study was made via a resolution on September 15th, 2017 and again 
on July 8th, 2018. ANC 2E formally requests that such a study be undertaken as soon as 
practicable to ensure that the K Street and Water Street NW modifications per NOI #17- 
67-PSD remain in line with Vision Zero goals and that the roadway is optimally efficient. 
Furthermore, the ANC would like to receive the results of this study. 

 
Commissioners Lisa Palmer (2E05@anc.dc.gov) and Rick Murphy (2E03@anc.dc.gov) are the 
Commission’s representatives in this matter. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Rick Murphy 
Chair, ANC 2E 


